
 
 

 
Shower Head Exchange Deemed Public 
Outreach Success 
 
 

 

On Saturday September 17, the Cobb County Water System coordinated a showerhead 
exchange event with the Cobb County-Marietta Water Authority. Over 100 people attended to 
exchange their old showerheads for new low-flow high efficiency Niagra showerheads.  

The event provided the opportunity for the Water System to get the word out on our various public 
education programs, as well as enhance the message behind the water efficiency program.  
 
Customers were treated to games, food, beverages, tours, and give-aways for their attendance. 
The Water System is planning follow up events based on the success of the kick-off event. 
 
 
 


